
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

May 6th  

Affirmation of Baptism for our Confirmands               

8:30am  

Fellowship will follow in their honor.  

 

Happy Motherės Day! - May 13th  

Spring Congregational Meeting -  9:45am  

 

Pentecost Sunday - May 20th  

Baccalaureate Service ð 8:30am  
 

           Fellowship will be in honor of our graduates!          

      

             The Carillon  
         
           Our Saviourðs Lutheran Church - NALC  
 

                     connecting families to Jesus         
        www.oslfamily.org         connect@oslfamily.org  
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On Sunday, May 6th at the 8:30am service 

our 14 eighth graders will affirm their  

baptismal vows. As a congregation, we can 

keep their faith walk in our prayers.  Each 

confirmand will receive a Teen Life Applica-
tion Bible and Thrivent metallic wall cross, 

along with a bead for their cross, represent-

ing their completion of Confirmation. 
 

Confirmands are: 
 

     Hayley Buchcuski      Cade Counter 

     Connor Erickson      Macy Holmes 

     Kalie Johnson           Allison LaVarnway    

     Alison Metras           Paige Olsen 

     Sawyer Pugh            Taylor Recla 

     Abbygayle Richer      Isabella Rosenthal   

     Georjeana Swartout Kailyn Veale 
    

These students have completed a three 

year program that led them through the 

Old and New Testaments of the Bible,  
Lutherõs Small Catechism, and a Discipleship 

Unit of Prayer, Scripture, Worship and 

Stewardship. They also participated in a   

variety of service and other small group   

activities. We welcome and encourage them 

to become active in the adult mission and 

ministry of our church. 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                   
         May 20th  -  8:30am  
 

We recognize the achievements of each of 

our high school seniors as they continue on 

with college or career plans. We wish Godõs 

blessings on each of them and pray that He 

will guide and direct them in the years 

ahead.   
 

The graduates will have displays set up and 

be available to chat with you during the Fel-

lowship Time. Please join us in wishing them 

well.   

                 Our graduates are: 
 

     Trevor Burke         Zachary Celello 

     Katelyn Charette    Benjamin Clement 

     Lauren Czerwan     Sarah Harris 

     Rebecca Hirthe       Kyle Kruppstadt 

     Ethan LaVarnway    Sophia Schinderle 

     Ben Schroeder       Gage Theisen 

               Bradley VanRemortel    

                   Benjamin Vercoe 



 

 

   
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

               Our Fifth Graders recently received their First Communion. They are: 
  

1st Row:  Gannon Veale, Evan Mendini, Liam Pomroy, Audrey Veale, Addyson Shogren,  

                Jared Johnson & Sam Chartier. 
 

2nd Row:  Karen Baij, Cole Baij, Eden Janousek, Alexis Stanley, Clara Anderson,  

                 Molly Gustafson, Jan Buckman 
 

Back Row: Pastor Paul Strom       Missing were: Anna Bortolini & Morgan Sleik 

 
 

        Meet Our New Financial Secretary!  
 

  We are excited to welcome Christina Maki to the staff at   

  Our Saviourõs. Christina grew up at OSL until her family  

  moved to Crystal Falls, MI. Many of you may remember  

  Scott & Nancy Kenney.  
 

  Christina comes to us with a Bachelorõs degree in  

  Accounting from NMU and works part time for her dad,  

  who is a CPA. She is married to Jeremy who is a Kingsford  

  Public Safety Officer and they have two adorable children.  

  Violet is in Kindergarten at Woodland and Arlo is in the  

  PreK class here at Shepherdõs Preschool. Their family re- 

  sides in Quinnesec.   
 

  When stopping by the office be sure to introduce yourself  

  and make her feel welcome. We are thankful and blessed  

                                                to have Christina here at Our Saviourõs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

A great big THANK YOU to the Lydia  

Circle for cleaning the church kitchen.   

The results were well worth the effort and 

is truly appreciated. The kitchen is spar-

kling and everything is back in its rightful 

place. Way to go ladies! 

 

  The Lydia Circle will meet on Tuesday,     

  May 15th at 1:00pm in the Gathering Room  

  to continue their study of Christ in the  

  Psalms. Hostesses are Gretchen & Sally. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Easter Ministry Fund raised $291.15         

for Fortune Lake Camperships. Thanks to 

all who supported this wonderful ministry. 

 

 

 

  Fortune Lake  
Summer 2018  

          
Youth Camping  - Brochures & registra-

tion forms have been mailed to all those 

who attended a camping week last year. If 

one is needed you can download off their 

website or pick one up in the church office.  
 

Our Saviourõs will offer to our members a 

$200 scholarship for full week campers & 

$100 scholarships for mini camp. We will 

also offer scholarships for Women & Kids 

Week & Family Week.  
 

See the website (www.fortunelake.org)  for 

more details or call camp at 906.214.2267 
               

FLLC Events  
The final Senior Adult Day until fall will    

feature the Crystal Theatre.  A theatre       

representative will give a preview of the 

2018 season and you will be treated to a 
mini theatre organ recital by Lucas Wick-

strom.  Everyone will first meet at camp for 

coffee fellowship as usual at round 10:00am. 

Zach will lead devotions and give an update 

on the summer program, then youõll hear 

about the musicians coming to the thea-

tre.  After an early lunch you will head to 

the theatre for the remainder of the day's 

activities. Please call the camp office by 

Thursday, May 10th with lunch reservations; 

requested donation is $10. 
 

Rescheduled Annual Meeting is Saturday, 

May 5th. FLAME meeting begins at 2:15pm in 

the Dining Hall. 
 

 

 



Enter the Mission Field  
 

That is the sign thatõs posted at both doors 

as you leave Our Saviourõs.  We as a congre-

gation are involved in many missions here, in 

our country and around the world. 
 

Chuck & Ginny Gibson have been involved 

working in many different locations with 

Mennonite Disaster Services.  Just recently 

Ginny was in LaGrange, Texas for 6 weeks 

helping with the rebuilding there after the 

severe flooding.  Ginnyõs job this time was to 

help in the Camp kitchen.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above is a picture of the volunteers shop-

ping for the weekõs groceries that will feed 

the volunteer crews. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Here is Ginny preparing to cook up some 

delicious food. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This is a group of volunteers helping them-

selves to breakfast. 

 

 

 

This facility at 

Camp Lost Pines 

has plenty of dining 

space. 

 

 

 

 

 

This is Doug 

Garrett, office man-

ager, happily          

accepting the check 

from Our Saviourõs 

Lutheran Church 

for $500. 

 
 

Thank you to the congregation of Our      

Saviour's for helping to support the rebuild-

ing effort here in LaGrange, Texas. It is 

amazing to hear the stories of hope. Your 

contribution will help feed the volunteers 

who in turn have the energy to go out there 

and do the work of repairing and rebuilding 

homes.   

                            Ginny Gibson 



 
 

      
 

 

 

 
 

Action  
 

¶ Approved the agenda for the second 

Special Congregational Meeting on Sun-

day, April 22, 2018 to vote on our reso-
lution to dissolve affiliation with LCMC. 

¶ Approved the date of Sunday, May 13th 

between services to hold our Spring 

Congregational Meeting. 

¶ Approved our 14 eighth grade Confir-

mands. 

¶ To hold our Congregational Picnic on 

Sunday, August 12th. 

¶ To approve the yearly giving from First 

Fruits to: 

        Alpha Omega House - $3,600 

        Fortune Lake Lutheran Camp - $3,000 

        World Vision Child, Asha -               

                   $100 birthday gift 
 

Information  
 

¶ Detroit Parsonage Update 

¶ Committee Updates 

¶ Council Nomination Update 

¶ Confirmation Sunday, May 6th, 8:30am 

¶ Pastoral Acts 
 

Council Members  
 

Sonya Nelson, Larry Swartout, Dave Bradley, 

Steve Faust, Greg Jarski, Tracy Husing, Tim 

Grunlund, Chuck Vercoe, Eileen Anderson, 

Nancy Buchcuski, Mark Klossner, Joy Nasi 
 

 

      Light at the Inn Statistics  
 

8 local churches hosted the Light at the Inn 

Rotating Shelter: Our Saviourõs Lutheran; 

Trinity United Methodist; First Covenant; 

Norway Covenant; Crossroads Alliance 

(Grace Methodist, Bethany Lutheran), First 

Methodist/Quinnesec Methodist, St. Bar-

bara/St Marys; and Redemption Hill. Many 

other churches were supporting churches 

either financially or supplying volunteers - 

including, but not limited to: Zion Lutheran 

of Felch, Riverside Methodist of Niagara, 

First Episcopal of Iron Mountain, Corner-

stone Community, Bible Chapel, Mt. Olive 

Lutheran, First Lutheran, Balsam St. Chris-

tian. 
 

Shelter was open from November 5, 2017 

through March 31, 2018 for a total of 21 

(18) weeks or 147 (127) nights.  
 

¶ Occupied all but 19 (15) nights of the 

season. The majority of unoccupied 

nights occurred during Christmas to 

New Yearõs week and the last two 

weeks of March. There were no guests 

registered the last 13 days of the sched-

uled season.  

¶ Total bed nights (guests per night) for the 
season was 233 (212). 179 male bed 

nights, 54 female bed nights.  

¶ Provided overnight shelter and meals to 

18 (16) individual guests; 3 (2) guests 

stayed for the majority of the season.  

¶ Assisted 2 of those guests into perma-

nent housing in our area; assisted 4 

guests into housing arrangements in 

other areas  
 

*Numbers in parenthesis indicate counts  

  from the 2016-2017 season. 


